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Hi there,
I write this as a proud Australian citizen. I love my country but I have found the last two
years very challenging. A significant part of that has been due to the government's
exaggeration and single-minded focus on COVID. Yes, it was a big problem to be tackled
but I don't think it required the removal of so many of the personal freedoms that we have
all taken for granted. I do not wish to live in a society driven by fear anymore. The
numbers are declining, the vaccination numbers are high and people need to be free to go
about their business. I ask that you stop this bill from passing. I do not want an extension
of the emergency bill until October. I want this segregation, discrimination and fear
mongering to end.  

Thank you,
Rachel Kwan
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